No opening mail!

Dear Editor,

In the Jan27/86 Coun-
cil meeting Mr. Bosnitch
informed the people of a
Policy for all incoming
SRC mail. He stated that
all incoming mail was
opened and photocopied
for filing purposes and
then returned to the per-
son/organization it was
addressed to.

It is NOT this POLICY
which I object to !! I ob-
ject to the fact that it was
NOT A PHOTOCOPY
which I found on VP Ser-
vices Hugh Brown’s desk -
IT WAS THE
ORIGINAL LETTER !!!!

I am outraged at this
since in the eyes of those
who wrote the letter to
me I am solely responsible
for responding or comply-
ing with requests. In this
case I did not know how
long the letter had been in
VP Services possession.
And whether it would be
returned to me or
answered would be left to
his integrity, something I
personally cannot rely on.

And yes Mr.President
Winter Carnival did have
a separate mailbox (guess
you never noticed) until
January when someone
unknown to us saw fit to
eliminate it and chuck the
mail in with the N-Z
bunch. I just wonder now
what motivated them?!

Sincerely
A.M. Sainz
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LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Rm. 35, Student Union Building, UNB Campus
DEADLINE: 5 p.m. Tuesday

Don'’t let it fester write to the editor.

BECOME IN

L3I 7

LVED...




